
The College of Computing, Prince of Songkla University, Phuket Campus provides a 
limited number of scholarships to eligible current CoC students. 

The details for the academic year 2019 are as follows. 

       1. Candidate qualification 

1.1 The student’s family has low income or is experiencing financial difficulty 

1.2 The student maintains positive behavior and always wears appropriate clothing 

1.3 The student is able and willing to participate in activities designated by College 
of Computing 

1.4 No disciplinary action has been taken against the student 

Students who meet the qualifications may apply for the scholarship at Dean’s Office of College 
of Computing at Building 6, 1st floor from now until Wednesday, 29 January 2020 

       2. The total amount of scholarships is no more than 20,000 baht, divided into: 
                2.1 2,000 baht scholarships  for 1-5 scholarships 
                2.2 1,500 baht scholarships    for 1-5 scholarships 
                2.3 1,000 baht scholarships         for 1-5 scholarships 
College of Computing reserves the right to consider the number and amount of scholarships, 
depending on the students’ needs. The committee’s decision is final. 

       3. Conditions   
Those who receive the scholarships must strictly follow the rules, regulations, and 

announcements of Prince of Songkla University. The student must also participate in at least 10 
hours of activities designated by College of Computing within the semester the student receives 
the scholarship. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   








